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May Newsletter 

Board of Directors 

President, Lisa Weindorf (lisa.weindorf@creekside-oaks.com) 

Vice President, John Radford (john.radford@creekside-oaks.com) 

Secretary, Barbara Shukov (barbara.shukov@creekside-oaks.com)     

Treasurer, Shiela Robertson (shiela.robertson@creekside-oaks.com) 

Director, Art Bobrove (art.bobrove@creekside-oaks.com)  

Director, Jenny Buchanan (jenny.buchanan@creekside-oaks.com) 

Director, Carol Dabb (carol.dabb@creekside-oaks.com) 

The  next regular monthly Board meeting will 

be held on Monday, May 20th at 2:15 p.m. 
Note: May Board meeting changed to 3rd 
Monday due to Memorial Day holiday.

The Zoom link and agenda will  be provided 

at least 4 days in advance as usual. 

Mark Bronson Association Manager , MBronson@CommunityManagement.com  

Community Management Service, Inc.    1935 Dry Creek Road, Ste. 203 Campbell, CA  95008     phone: 408-559-1977 

Customer Services email:    cs@communitymanagement.com 

Overnight Parking Permits: creeksideoaksparking@gmail.com or 650-492-4721 
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New Residents at 47 Bay Tree Lane 

• Welcome to the new residents Daniel Gallo and Susana Gomez !

SAVE THE DATE! 

Saturday, July 20, 5:00 p.m. 

SUMMERTIME POOL PARTY 

…at the Upper Swimming Pool 

• Updated Resident and Committees Lists in addition to a Resident Map is
available on the website. You can use the following link to the website:
Member Portal Login Link

Updated Lists 

• Please contact Kathy Radford with concerns about gophers and moles.
Pictures, if practical, can be helpful for the contractor to locate the concern.
Kathy can be reached at kbradford@aol.com.

Concerns about Gophers & Moles 

• When emailing requests for the home please
include the street name. More often than not
the email will be read by a few people in the
furtherance of responding and the street
name is an important distinction. Thank you!

Street Names 
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